
 
 

 

Representing the residents of Kenilworth Road Kerrison Place, Kerrison Road, Kerrison Villas, 

Park Place and The Park, London W5 

Newsletter – April 2024 

We recently sent this to members by email. If you would like to join our community group to 
hear about developments, please email me including your name and postal address. 

AGM 2024 and presentation by the University of London (UWL) 

We have a University in our community, but few of us know a lot about it. We are lucky to 
have been offered a presentation by the Vice Chancellor, Professor Peter John, to enlighten 
us. The presentation will start at 6:30pm on Tuesday 23rd April, with the doors opening at 
6pm. The venue is the Savoy Suite, University of West London, W5 5RF. Entrance is via the 
reception on St. Mary’s Road. Just walk down the long corridor on the right of reception and 
the Savoy Suite is on the right. 
 
The presentation will last about half an hour. A small finger buffet, wine, and soft drinks, will 
then be provided. We will then have a relatively short formal AGM of The Park Community 
Group. I expect the formal meeting to end well before 8pm unless there are lots of questions. 
After that there will be an opportunity to mix with other residents and polish off the catering. 
We have the room until 9:30pm but expect to finish before then. 
 
I hope to see many of you at the event. This is an opportunity to hear direct from UWL’s 
top manager, as well as seeing inside part of their premises and experiencing their catering 
(which has been very good). 
 

Richard Chilton, Chair 
 
 


